LOWELL JOINT SCHOOL DISTRICT

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE OF CONSIDERATION 


NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees (“Board”) of the Lowell Joint School District (“School District”) at its regular Board meeting to be held in the Board Room at the District Office, 11019 Valley Home Avenue, Whittier CA, on Monday, September 14, 2020, pursuant to California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) Fish and Game Code Section 711.4 (a), (b), (c), and (e) Ord. 91-0225 ~1, 199, is hereby providing notice of Public hearing for interested parties.   Under the voter’s approval of Measure LL, the District has been authorized to upgrade and modernize its five elementary schools and one intermediate school.   The District has filed a Notice of Exemption with the Los Angeles County Clerk.

The Lowell Joint School District will be undertaking a construction project of minor work to existing buildings to complete venting and condensate lines for an HVAC system, removal and replacement of roofing materials and installation of a new Fire Alarm system on existing buildings at:

MEADOW GREEN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
12025 Grovedale Drive
Whittier, CA  90604

which will commence on or about June 3, 2022
	
The “project” consists of the operation, repair, maintenance, permitting, leasing, licensing, or minor alterations of existing public structures, facilities mechanical equipment or topographical features, involving negligible or no expansion of use beyond that existing at the time of the agency’s determination.  This notification will be posted on the District’s website upon Board approval and at the work site.  
	
[bookmark: _GoBack]Questions and/or comments can be made during the regularly scheduled April 4, 2022 Board Meeting during the Comments from the Public.  The Notice of Public Hearing was published in the Orange County Register on June 2, and June 9, 2022

Should you wish, inquiries and comments can be directed to David Bennett, Assistant Superintendent, Facilities and Operations, dbennett@ljsd.org or by calling (562) 902-4291
 

David Bennett, Assistant Superintendent Facilities and Operations
Lowell Joint School District


_____________________________________
